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Trawden Forest Primary - School Newsletter

Every child matters; every moment counts.

head@trawden.lancs.sch.uk or bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk

Friday 11th December 2020

A Big well done to all our Key stage 1 children who
finished filming ‘Lights, Camel, Action’ this week.
Everyone showed lots of enthusiasm and we
certainly have some budding actors here at
Trawden! Thank you to Mr Loynds and Mr Oakley
for all the time and effort they have put into
editing and preparing the DVD’s.

If your child does not normally have a school
dinner but they would like to join in with our
school Christmas dinner, please contact the school
office by phone 01282 865242 or via email -
bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk and a payment of
£2.30 needs to be made to be made via Parent-
Mail.

Today EYFS and KS1 had a very special visitor!
They had a wonderful morning that also included
presents! | am sure that you will see some of the
photographs on Facebook!

| am sure that you have heard that earlier this
week the government announced that schools
can close to children at the end of the day on
Thursday 17th December.

Their reasoning for this is to ensure the period of
contract tracing which schools are still required
to undertake does not have to take place on
Christmas Eve. In view of this, we have thought
and consulted with colleagues and we have de-
cided that to say we are going to close a day early
is such short notice for parents.

Therefore, we will finish our Autumn term on
Friday 18th December at 3.30pm as we originally
planned. Please also note there will be NO AFTER
SCHOOL CLUB on this day.

Details of the track and trace procedures for the
week after we finish school will be sent out to all
parents next week via ParentMail.

We have a very busy and festive week planned
next week to finish off our term with lots of fun!
Thank you for your continued support

and cooperation,

Mrs Stinchon

Congratulations to all our certificate winners last week!

EYFS Teddy Well done to Jonty in

YR 1 Tilly-May Yr 1 for winning Star
YR 2 Poppy of the week last week!
YR3 lIra
YR4 Noah & Lucas W qupef

Wd
YR 5 Oscar C & Elise ”Wee“‘

YR 6 Emily & Cole
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(ﬁi Thursday 17th December is ... (f,i
(foi EYFS+KS1 CHRISTMAS PARTY AFTERNOON! «:
(ﬁi On their day the children can come dressed in party (f,i
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((ﬁ footwear and a coat as they will still be having ((ﬁ
(Z’& playtime. The day will be full of Christmas games, (‘?
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PARKING:-

We understand how difficult parking is on Dean
Street and how congested the road becomes at drop
off and pick up times. Please have consideration
for residents, other drivers and our children with
their parents.

We have had many concerns put to us today and we
are trying to find new ways to help to ease this
problem, as we always have done. We have had
many ideas and listened to new ones, however,
unfortunately things do not change over night.
We have been in contact again with Lancashire
highways and await a visit next week. Please
contact the school office.

Thank you for your understanding
and cooperation.
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From Monday 14th December - EYFS and KS1
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g Lights, Camel, Action! — The Movie’ DVDs will be sent home this week

*Tuesday 15th December—Y1 EIf Day - all children to come dressed up “elf-like”

# for the day

ﬁ Wednesday 16th December - KS2 Christmas dinner and KS2 Party

g afternoon

Thursday 17th December - KS1 Christmas dinner and KS1 Party afternoon
#Thursday 17th December - last day to drop off donations of unwanted
Y
ﬁ clothes
Y

Friday 18th December - Santa Dash—each class will be dashing around

4% outside searching for Santa — all children can wear some sort of festive & A 5.3-
% headgear! gt ‘ e
3 & v A
#Termly Birthday Party afternoon—sponsored by GroundTech Contracts LTD Ao a
3 AP,
;ﬁ Friday 18th December - School closes for Christmas at 3.30pm and @ﬁ“ 7 .
% NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB X /’:@'

}& Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd December

o
:& Pro Sport—Christmas Holiday Club 8.30am—4.00pm please register your

;ﬁ interest here: https://forms.gle/Paln8AL5ztdejXfK6 NEW YEAR

Monday 4th January 2021 - Start school - gates open 8.45am
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:; ; f = SANTA DASH ARE YOU INTERESTED IN A Last chance this year to donate any
& P
& =+ M On Friday 18th CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY unwanted clothes to school. We are
A< e e December all SPORTS CLUB? collecting them in the garage area
children will go on a search for Pro Sport will run a Christmas outside on the staff car park. Please
I
) Santa! Sports Club Mon 21st,Tues22nd make sure the bags are waterproof
They will “DASH” around . )
. s and Wed 23rd December here in and tied up. Please could they be
outside (weather permitting)
searching for him! school 8.30am - 4.00pm. placed there before the morning of
All children are asked to bring If you are interested please fill in Thursday 17th December.
some sort of Christmas their online form: THANK YOU
h;eadgear to w.ear for th|is https://forms.gle/
estive, sporting event: Pa1n8AL5ztdeXfK6
Dean Street, Trawden, Lancashire. BB8 8RN &2 Parent/Miail

Tel: 01282 865242 m
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Take action!

Q Would you like to protect your school friends,
your teachers, your family and YOU?

Tick bax

We CAN reduce the spread of the Covid-19 virus together!

Q is everyone in your family aged 11 and over wearing
a face covering in shops, supermarkets & on buses,
trains & in taxis?

Q Are you remembering to count to 20 when you wash
your hands really well and often?

Q Do you or does someone you live with always carry
hand sanitiser when you're out and about?

Q It's hard but are you and your family remembering not
to hug or shake hands when meeting people you
don't live with?

Q Did you know that you should open doors and
windows for 15 minutes twice a day to freshen the
air if you can. But make sure people, including young
children in your family, are safe first.

Tick bax

The Government has put Pendle under the highest
tier of restrictions in England, Tier 3, which means
we have NEW RESTRICTIONS we rmust follow. But
we can all play a part in Pendle moving to a lower
tier. with less restrictions.

Pendle Community Support Hub

Owver B0 organisations can provide help via waww,
pendle.gov.uk/communitysupporthub including:

. Food shopping, prescriptions and support for
people self-izolating

The new Tier 3 restrictions mean that: . Help tackling money & debt problems including

. You still cannot socialise indoors with people
yvou don't live with, except for someane in
yarur support bubble

« Yol can now meet in a group of up to six
people in outdoor public spaces like parks
but don't hug or shake hands with anyone
vl don't live with!

« Shops, leisure centres, gyms, hairdressers, barbers
and beauticians can open.

There s help for yvou and your family! And safe
vaccines are rolling out so that we can look forward
to & safer year in 2021

Far the latest inf ation on the new
rules we must follow wvisit

www.pendle.gov.uk/coronavirus

m

advice If sormecne in your family has lost their job

. Help tackling depression & isolation including
suppoart for young people

« Help for people of all ages who are suffering from
domestic abuse

Cash payrment schemes are there to help people
who are having to salf-isolate due to Covid-19. I
your family needs this support visit

wiww. pend le.gov.uk/coronavirus

GET TESTED - for information on how to get a test
ard what to do if you test positive visit www pendle.
govuk/coronavirus You can also book a test by
phone - call the NHS on 119.
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